
Lunch Lady Cancelled for Thursday February 7, 2019 

Due to a water main break at the Lunch Lady head office, Lunch Lady will be cancelled at Earl 
Kitchener for Thursday February 7, 2019.  A credit for this day will be issued to anyone that has 
ordered 

Please ensure that you pack enough food for both nutrition breaks tomorrow. 


